TLQMC BOARD MEETING MINUTES DECEMBER 1, 2020

In Attendance:

Rich Mercatante, Dennis Asher, Mike Budd, Mike Wolff, Ron Englhard, Ken Smooke, Allan McMurray

- Meeting called to order at 3:07pm by President Mercatante
- Minutes of November 3, 2020 approved

Membership Report: Mike Budd

- New TLQMC memberships still coming in. Current number 116 with dues generating \$15.080 so far.
- Advertising and personal contact continues to identify new potential members

Handicaps: Ron Englhard

- Ron is posting scores after every Monday's play
- Any change for tee choice should be requested through Ron

Treasurer Report: Mike Wolff

Current balance \$19,559. We are on track to meet budget goals.

New Business

 Given the exceptional work on the course by the head grounds keeper and the assistance and support of mens club activities by the head pro, it was suggested that Kevin and Angel should receive a Christmas gift from the mens club in the amount of \$250 each.
Motion by Mercantante seconded by Budd passed unanimously.

 Ken Smooke, out-going VP, was thanked for his many years of service to the TLQMC.

Meeting Adjourned at 3:47pm